24/10/2024



Muckhart Golf Club

Weekly Update

Overview



We are happy to announce that we will be hosting another Hogmanay Party this year and you can find all the details about the ticket price and what's included below.

The weather has been much more favourable this week and it has been great to see so many of you out on the course. The weather is set fair for the next few days but I would like to remind everyone of our procedures when we do have to close the course. You will all receive an email in the morning when any of the courses are closed and we will remove bookings from BRS for the day. We will also update HowDidiDo with the course status which will automatically send you a notification on the Club V1 Members Hub App. Please call us if you are ever unsure of the course status.

Hogmanay Party



Tickets are now available for our Hogmanay Party!

On the night there will be a cold buffet, a glass of prosecco at the bells, plenty of dancing and a variety of games hosted by Chris Alexander.

This is typically very well attended so we suggest you reserve your tickets as soon as possible. You can do so at the bar or by emailing enquiries@muckhartgolf.com. The price is £20 per person and this must be paid by 20th December in cash at the bar.

This is open to members and non-members!

What's On



Prizegiving

Ladies - Friday 1st November Gents - Friday 22nd November Seniors - Wednesday 27th November

Quiz Night - Saturday 23rd November

£5 per person Open to members and non-members You can buy your tickets at the Bar (cash only)

Ladies' Bring & Buy

Friday 29th November - 10:30 Free entry

Club AGM - Saturday 7th December

All members in the following categories are welcome to attend the meeting: Full, Senior, Veteran, Country, Armed/Emergency Services, Get Into Golf, 9 Hole, Under 45, Under 30 and Under 25

Greenkeeping Update



Thank you for your patience whilst the greenkeepers complete the coring of the greens. Cowden will re-open tomorrow meaning that all 27 holes will be open for play. The work will continue on Naemoor next week and we will let you know what days it will be closed.

Over the winter the greenkeepers will be focusing on the tees and bunkers on all three courses. Some of the tees will be levelled and re-seeded and the bunkers will be worked on to improve their quality. Once the bunker project starts, all the bunkers will be GUR. We will let you know when this is in effect.

Thank you to all the greenkeepers for their hard work so far this year!

Results



Mixed

Mixed Weekly Stableford Winner: Richard Harrower Runner-Up: Jim Ping

2s winners: Alan Johnson, Neil MacDonald and Scott

Marshall

Seniors

Par/Bogey Competition Winner: Denis Williams 2s winners: Steve Barton

Featured Partner



Ochil Joiners & Builders

Founded in 1973, Ochil Joiners and Builders remains a close family run business that has been providing bespoke construction services in the area for nearly 50 years.

Thanks to their own manufacturing facilities, teams of skilled joiners, in-house builders and ground workers who work alongside long standing specialist subcontractors, Ochil Joiners and Builders can accommodate and undertake a wide range of building projects. Numerous bespoke house builds, renovations and extensions have been completed in the Kinross and Dollar area over the years.

Ochil Joiners and Builders always strives to provide quality workmanship and a personal service for their clients and the business continues to be built on recommendations from their long standing customers.

Opening Times



Pro Shop

Monday - Friday: 08:00 - 17:00 Saturday - Sunday: 07:00 - 17:00

Bar

Open daily from 10:30am. Closure is at the discretion of the bar staff. Please note the bar will not close before 17:00.

On Par Restaurant



Monday to Sunday Last orders: 17:00

Stewart is now taking bookings for his Christmas menu! If you would like to book a table for friends and/or family please email enquiries@muckhartgolf.com or call us on 01259781423.

Muckhart Golf Club